DKC Membership Meeting Minutes

4-17-00

Following a program presented by DKC member. Lisa Connelly on conformation: the meeting was
called to order by President Sharon Pitz.

Guests who were in attendance were introduced and welcomed.

Minutes from the March 20, 2000 meeting were approved as published.

Corresponding Secretary:

Treasurer's Report:

Conformation Classes:

Obedience Classes:

Tracking:

CGC:

Library:

Spring Show:

Stella Maunsell - Kira Attwood applied for member
candidate. She was approved as member candidate.

Form on Door to remind you to pay your dues.
Dues need to be paid by end of May.

Flyers about a Tracking Seminar are on the table in lobby.

DKC Account Balances as of 4/17/00

CCB Checking $11,885.50
Fowler Trophy 1,849.04
Financial Mgmt. Acct. 26,862.78
Loan Pay off (27,299.38)

(Shows an additional $5.000.00 payment)
Spring show (to date) $9.200.00

Finished classes. Call Betty-McAllister if you want to work 7:30-8:30
Thursday nights at building. If you are interested in teaching classes,
call Betty.

We are in the last session of the year. Most are full.

Jack Sappenfield - The test on April 2" had ¢ entered and 6
passed. Thank you to all who helped.
11/19/00 is the date of TD/TDX test.

George Beglane - Test held on April 1¥. There were 13 entered
and all passed. George Thanked everyone who helped.

We now have 3 Jane Moake-Simmons agility tapes. Please
contact Cathy Fogel if you want to check them out.

Connie Howard - Thanks to everyone who helped with the
Spring Show.

Ridley Kessler is the Assistant Show Chair and they are
already started working on next year s show.
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Il Show:

Agility:

AKC Delegate:

Nominations:

Unfinished Business:

Clusters...Lumberton is pulling out of the Monday slot and
Salisbury is in on Monday.

Betty Perschell - New location at Riverside High School.
Already have Judges for 2001. Betty will be calling members
to help with the Fall Show.

Friday starts 3 days of Agility Trials. Schedule of workers is
posted on the door if you volunteered or check with Mary
Whorton if you want to work There will be security guards on
duty from 4pm - 8am.

Peggy Schmidt is taking care of prizes - There will be 1* place
prizes each day.

A professional Agility Photographer will be there taking
pictures. -

The Fall trials are approved for September 30 and October 1,
2000. ;
George Beglane and Richard Whorton have taken care of the
grounds for the last few Agility events..Thank you!

June meeting is in San Diego.

Are there any nominations from the floor?

None. Slate will stand as is.

Tailwaggers - We will rejoin and Marge White will be the
Representative.

Yard Sale - June 24™ - Please start to save your stuff for the

yard sale. No clothing. Furniture is welcome, Electrical items
should be working. Classes will be out so we will have people
at the building to collect items. Times are usually 8am - 1 pm.

Gwen Millner - During Summer - People can come to the
building to train who are not members. One mid day a week
Tues, Wed or Thursday during the day. There will be a $5.00
fee. And everyone must leave by 3:30pm.

AKC has the new obedience regulations up on the web site.
A copy has been printed and is on the Bulletin Board in lobby.
Durham Dog Park - Should be open this time next year.

Following several brags. the meeting was adjourned at 9:00pm.
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Submitted by Denise McDonald. Recording Secretary




